
TECHNOLOGY, INFORMATION, AND 

COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 

Cupertino Technology, Information, and Communications Commission 

scheduled for Wednesday, April 1, 2020, has been postponed to a date 
uncertain by order of the Director of Emergency Services and in order to 
help stop the spread of COVID-19. 

Dated this 26th of March, 2020 

/s/ Marilyn Monreal 

Marilyn Monreal 

Administrative Assistant 




